
  

   

 

18 April 2016 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians 
 
This is a brief reminder of some important forthcoming dates and events for your diary. 
 
Wednesday 27 April – Year 13 Exam Briefing for students at 1300 in the Chapel.  Examination timetables 
will be issued and examination regulations will be explained. Mrs Glasson is the first point of contact for 
examination queries. 
 
Friday 27 May at 1550 – Year 13 normal timetable ends – many subjects will run examination revision 
sessions from Monday 6 June. Students are not required to attend registration but are welcome to use 
study facilities in School for the duration of the A2 examinations period. 
 
Student Finance - For students who are starting university or college in 2016/17, the deadline to apply for 
student finance is 27 May 2016. The easiest way to apply is online at www.gov.uk/studentfinance.  
 
University Offers - Students will also need to reply via UCAS track to offers received from universities. The 
deadline will relate to the date of the last offer received – full details can be found at 
https://www.ucas.com/ucas/undergraduate/apply-and-track/track-your-application/replying-your-offers   
 
Friday 24 June at 1000 – Year 13 gather in Chapel for a short Leavers’ Service followed by book return to 
subject departments and a light lunch.  
 
Thursday 18 August at 1000 – A Level Examination Results issued from the Sixth Form Block – students 
should speak to Mrs Glasson in advance if they are unable to pick up results in person. Mrs Armstrong 
(Careers Adviser) and Messrs Burnside and Endersby will be present if advice is required.  
 
I encourage your son to work effectively in the next few weeks as he approaches his important A Level 
examinations and I wish him great success. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
R V Burnside 
Head of Sixth Form  
 
 


